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May 2025 
 
Dear Pine Brook Families, 
 
We are pleased to share an exciting and meaningful opportunity for our students. On Wednesday, May 21, our 
students will participate in a special assembly offered by the New Jersey Commission on Holocaust Education.   
 
We are honored to be welcoming Holocaust survivor, Maud Peper Dahme. Ms. Dahme spent time in hiding as a 
child during World War II. She will share her powerful story and experiences with our students, helping them 
understand the importance of tolerance, resilience, and the lessons of history. 
 
Should you wish to learn more about Ms. Dahme’s life and message, she has written a book titled “Chocolate, The 
Taste of Freedom.” We encourage you to ask your child about the assembly and discuss what they learned from 
this unique experience. 
 
Please note, this is a special offering and the date was not flexible. Team 1 students will also be visiting Biztown 
on this day. A recorded presentation is being prepared and Team 1 students will be able to view it with their Social 
Studies class.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Szustowicz 
Julie Szustowicz 
Pine Brook Principal 


